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(f)  work within the current strategic and business plan framework.

[t was proposed that the officer group would take account of existing provision for
the support of children aged 0-5 and their parents/carers; relevant reviews, reports
and research into the development of effective Early Years provision drawn from
the United Kingdom and other jurisdictions; responses received from the public
consultation on R.C.54, as well as the key principles set out in ‘Every Person
Counts - A Social Policy framework for Jersey’. The Council agreed that the
membership of the officer group should comprise senior staff with appropriate
knowledge, experience and influence, as nominated by the relevant Chief Officers,
from the Education, Sport and Culture, Health and Social Services, Employment
and Social Security and Treasury and Resources Departments, under the
chairmanship of Mr. Mario Lundy, Assistant Director Schools and Colleges,
Education, Sport and Culture Department. It was further agreed that an invitation
would be extended to Ms. Fiona Vacher, Executive Director of the Jersey Child
Care Trust to join the officer group. It was anticipated that the initial time
commitment for each officer would be approximately 10 working days, and the
group would report to the Social Policy Strategy Group, chaired by the Chief
Executive, with the intention of presenting its report and recommendations to the
Council no later than December 2006.

The Council endorsed the Terms of Reference and membership of the officer

group.
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